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SANJOSE - Carlmont High

ended its 1970 cross country
season doing what it does best
- breaking records and win­
ning.

In the final postal meet of
the season Saturday; the Scots
traveled to San Jose State and
broke the state prep record for
a three-mile' flat course, won
the meet and took the nation­
wide lead in the three-mile
race to go along with the No. 1
tw(}-mileranking they claimed
earlier in the year.

The Scotties took the first
nine places in the race, and, in
a slight surprise, sophomore
Steve Miller beat out Hans
Templeman for the individual
title. Miller and Templeman
each covered the distance in
14: 52.2.

Carlmont's overall team
time was 75:45.1.

In a two-mile race also' run
Saturday, freshman Stacy Gei­
ken of Wilbur Junior High ran
the extremely fast time of 9:56
to win top honors.


